
SEN Coffee Morning

Mrs Webb, our SENCo, would like to invite all
parents to our SEN coffee morning. 

This will be a chance to meet SENCo Liz Tawn
who will be covering Mrs Webb whilst she is on

maternity leave alongside Mrs Pass.
Please email SENCO@woottonbassett-

inf.wilts.sch.uk to confirm your attendance (so
we can buy enough cake!)

Wednesday 20th
November
9:15-10am

Change
of date!


